Mendes Martial Arts:
Webstore Order Fulfillment

Effective July 11, 2022

A new protocol has been put in place to expedite order
fulfillment of web orders for physical items such as apparel,
gear, equipment, uniforms, etc.

Beginning July 2022 after placing an order on the webstore
please simply show your email confirmation (ie. from a
phone or print it out) to a staff member at the school and
they will retrieve any ordered items.

In the event that a purchased item is not in stock the staff
member will generate an order request and Mr. Kinney will
get the item needed sent to the school as soon as possible.

We hope that this new protocol will expedite the delivery of
ordered items and enhance our students’ training
experience.

Tang Soo!

The Mendes Staff



